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Mr. Uldis Potapovs
Chief of Vendor Inspection Branch
United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Potapovs:

This is in response to your letter of May 9, 1979, regarding our
responses tr le subject inspection. We confirm that our action
to prevent arrence of the two deviations will be to issue
written ins _ actions to the Project Managers cautioning them to
specifically follow the requirements of S&L Procedures GQ-3.12
and GO-17.01. Documentation confirming this action will be
available for your inspection by June 1, 1979.

Yours very truly,

,

J. E. McFar]r
Head, Quality .ssurance Division
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